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Welcome to the Messenger, Redeemer’s updated,
now monthly newsletter. 

The entire staff thanks Susan Antonelli for her
contribution to our church as the Newsletter

Coordinator for the past few years. All of us at
Redeemer wish her the very best as she steps

down from her position. 

While it may look different, you’ll find a lot of the
same content from pervious editions. If you can’t
find something specific, it may have migrated to
our website. Visit www.redeemerfxbg.org to see

all that our website has to offer. 

Submissions for the November edition must be
submitted to newsleter@redeemerfxbg.org by
Oct. 15 . Please feel free to email me with any

questions.

Always the best,

Sean Miller
Digital Communications Specialist

dcs@redeemerfxbg.org
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November 1 is set aside each year in the Christian Church

as All Saints’ Day. On that day, we recall those saints who

died BECAUSE of their faith (Martyred). November 2 is

set on the Christian calendar as “The Commemoration of

the Faithful Departed” or “All Souls Day”. This day recalls

those who died IN the faith.

If you have had a Christian friend or loved one who has

died since November 2022 and come into the nearer

presence of the Lord, we would like to join you in

remembering those loved ones this year on Sunday,

November 5, 2023 .

We ask that you send to the church the following

information to arrive no later than Tuesday, October 31 .

You may place the completed the form below in the

offering plate or turn it into the office by October 31. You

may also complete the form on-line by clicking this link

(or by scanning the QR code):

https://forms.office.com/r/svDFHaFA1Z

We will read the names of those submitted at worship on

Sunday, November 5. As much as we would love to

remember all our loved ones from time past, we ask that

you limit the submissions to those we have lost since

November 1, 2022.

Every reasonable effort will be made to include each

submitted name.

We appreciate your honoring the Tuesday, October 31

deadline for submission.

All Soul's Day -
Submission Form

Name of the Christian who died:

_____________________________________

_____________________________________

Date of Death (since November 1,

2022):

_____________________________________

Your Name:

_____________________________________

_____________________________________

Your phone no. and email address:

_____________________________________

_____________________________________

The deceased’s relation to you:

_____________________________________

_____________________________________

_____________________________________

A NOTE FROM THE EDITOR: 
Since our publications have switched from a weekly to a monthly occurrence,

Pastor Dave’s Weekly Devotions will no longer be released with the newsletter.

You can continue to find them on our website, www.redeemerfxbg.org, under

the “Connect” tab.

https://forms.office.com/r/svDFHaFA1Z
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Attention Parents & Youth-Supporters:
Parents of children aged 0-18 and anyone interested in supporting young
family/youth activities are invited to a meeting on October 1 in the sanctuary during
the Sunday School hour. The meeting will be to discuss the future of Redeemer’s
youth and families.

Quilting Group
Our Quilting group meets on the third Saturday of each month from
9 AM - 12 PM (this month: October 21). Please contact Anna Jennings
with any questions at 540-412-5373 (home) or 540-842-7920 (cell).
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Redeemer Men’s Breakfast
Redeemer’s Men meet for breakfast and fellowship on Saturday, October
21 at 8 AM at Jimmy the Greek Restaurant, 3401 Lafayette Blvd. The
subject of discussion will be “Broken Dreams.” All are welcome to come. 

The wives are also invited to join Grumpy Sue for breakfast.

Trunk-or-Treat
Car set-up is at 5:30 PM
Trunk-or-Treating at 6-7:30 PM
Family-Friendly Movie at 7:30 PM

Join us October 27, 2023 for our annual Trunk-or-Treat event! 

If you plan to decorate your car, please sign up in the church narthex.
Questions may be directed to Katie Tennstedt at:  
outreach@redeemerfxbg.org. 

Costume Contest
Car decorating contest
And so much more
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Worship Attendance & Contributions


